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Dear Friend and Partner,
We are so grateful for your sponsorship of our precious children! El Ayudante serves twenty-nine at-risk children and their families in León. Our Hogar Christiano Nicaraguense (HCN) or Nicaraguan Christian Home provides spiritual formation, housing, proper medical care, nutrition and excellent education. By going deep with these children and giving them the tools they need to succeed, we hope to bring change to Nicaragua one child and one family at a time. But headway is only made with the prayer and support from people like you. Thank you!
We have created some guidelines below to help you know what to expect from your sponsorship.
COMMUNICATION FROM US 
· quarterly newsletter
· letters, artwork, and pictures from your child
· reminders inviting you to write your child a letter, send a birthday greeting and/or holiday card

GIFT GIVING
Each sponsor is welcome to send cards to their sponsored child on birthdays and on Christmas. 
Birthday Gifts: An extra donation to your child for their birthday of about $25 will allow your child to receive a small party at the HCN and a teacher to take your child shopping for something he or she needs and would enjoy. 
Christmas Gifts: For Christmas, we suggest sending a donation to EA for our Christmas Fund. Our staff at the HCN uses this fund to throw a big Christmas party for the kids complete with nice gifts and a food bag for the family.
Mission Trip Gifts: Many sponsors like to bring small gifts when they travel to EA.  Please talk with the Director of the HCN before giving it to your child so that she can arrange a time that you can do this in private. 
Miscellaneous Gifts: Our children are thankful for your sponsorship. They are typical kids and may ask you for other things.  What they ask for often may not be in their best interest.  Our staff knows their situations and needs.  In these instances, please contact us so that we may find out what is best and appropriate for the child and their family.
Thank you again for caring and loving our children! I hope the relationship you build with your child will be a great blessing to you! It is no mistake that God put this child on your heart. We appreciate you partnering with us to change the nation of Nicaragua one child, one family, and one community at a time!
Blessings,
[bookmark: _GoBack]Julie Goodwin, Christi Morris
EA Sponsorship Coordinators
easponsorships@gmail.com
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